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▲ NVA—Dr. Paulette Royt, speaker 

on the “Web of Life” in soils at the 

Oct. 23 meeting, picutred with

Dave Nanney and Rick Bauer.

▲  TX Chapter leadership team set up the plant 

sale early Oct. 29. Shown in front the special TX 

Chapter banner and wearing their new chapter 

tee-shirts are Caryl Hall, new president Harold 

Hall, and new vice-president Robert Thau. The 

other early-organizer was secretary Sherrie 

Randall, who took this photo.

▼  TX Chapter members met September 24 

at Robert Thau’s nursery and gardens. 

▼  Vaseyi Chapter’s October plant sale was very successful, thanks to 
auctioneers Leon Pace (l) and Doley Bell (r). This joint venture with the 

Southeastern Chapter of the ARS attracted 45 attendees.
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